
June 7, 2023         Newsletter 
 

 

Meeting # 750 on Sunday June 18, 2023 
 will be held at  

The Calvin Presbyterian Church, 
 1114 Auger Ave, Sudbury,  

 
Doors will be open at 12:00 with the formal part of the meeting starting at 1:00 

 Trading Session to follow at about 1:30 and we should be finished by 3:00 
 

 
President's Message: 
 
Hello All NBCC members,  
 
As this will celebrate our 750th Meeting, coffee and doughnuts will be on hand, (free as supplies last)  
 
This will be our last meeting for the summer, next meeting will be September 17th, 2023  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Call Meeting to order 
Executive reports 
New Business 
Report on Coin Show – October Bob Denton 
50/50 Draw 
Attendance Draw 
Trade Session 
Youth Member Trade Session 
  
 

 
Regards, Richard. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Silver Bug Report: 
 
 
1911 Silver Dollar {Emperor of Canadian Coins} 
 
While this particular Canadian Silver Dollar was not struck for production in 1911, three trial strikes were 
produced by the Royal Mint in London ... two were struck in silver, the third in lead. Since these coins 
were unique and not intended for circulation, they have been classified as "pattern coins". One of the 
silver coins, owned by the Royal Mint Museum, has been loaned to the Bank of Canada since 1976 and 
has been displayed in the Bank of Canada Museum since 1980. The lead coin was not discovered until 
1977 during an office move from Parliament Hill. It was then promptly moved to the Bank of Canada's 
National Currency collection with its silver counter part. 
 
The second 1911 silver dollar had belonged to William Ellison-Macartnay,deputy mint master of the Royal 
Mint. After he died in 1924,the coin was passed to his three children before eventually being sold to Blair 
A Sealey in 1960.He went on to display the coin to the public for the first time at a Canadian numismatic 
convention in Sherbrooke that same year, and at an American convention in Boston a week later. The 
coin was eventually sold in 1965 to john McKay-Clements, the former mayor of Haileybury, Ontario. 
Following McKay-Clements in 1976, the coin was auctioned off again. Due to it's uniqueness, it gained 
the nickname of the "Emperor of Canadian Coins “around the same time the 1921 half-dollar was dubbed 
the "King of Canadian Coins". 
The coin changed hands several more times, being sold to Anthony Carrato of the Eagle Coin Company 
for US $160,000 in July of 1979,then Joseph Carlton and David Hirscham of Carlton Numismatics Inc. for 
US $325,000.Eventually the coin made its way back to Canada after being auctioned off for US $ 690,000 
to George H Cook, a renowned Canadian collector on January 13,2003. 
After his death in 2018, Cook's collection was auctioned off during the American Numismatic Association 
World's Fair of Money in Chicago, where it was bought one final time by  Sandy Campbell and Ian Laing 
for US $734,000 after a 20% buyer's fee. They then offered the coin to the Bank of Canada Museum, 
citing that they want to make sure that the coin stays in Canada's public cultural sphere. As part of the 
National Currency Collection, it rejoined its silver twin and lead counterpart for the first time in nearly 110 
years since their mintage. 
 
Looking forward to seeing all your smiling faces at our next regular monthly meeting at Calvin on the 18th. 
Enjoy your summer, and stay safe so we can all get together again in September. 
Cheers 
Keith 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



From the Token Talker  
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NBCC Nickel Belt Coin Club        
www.nickelbeltcoinclub.com 

 
  
Joke of the month  
 
 
A Magic Coin  
 
I have a magic coin that whenever flipped lands on its side.  
I can’t make heads noe tails of it.  

 
 

Some philosopher said “Change does not come from a place of comfort.”, but he was 
wrong.   I’m always finding loose coins in my couch. 

 
 
 
 
 

2022/2023 Executive team 
 
 

President – Richard White (705) 691-7777 
Vice President – Gerry Doyon (705) 688-5997 

Secretary – Keith Godin (705) 566-1978 
Treasurer - Jerome Guenette (705) 507-3540 

Member at large – Manny Ranger 
Member at large – Robert (Bob) Denton 

Webmaster – Jean Belanger 
Special Mention 

Auctioneer – Dave Bruce 
 


